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Greetings Sir Knights:  
 
It is now November and amazingly this term is already half over. As you read this we will 
have completed the conferral of the Degrees and Orders at the Festival in Wenatchee. I 
thank all of the Companions and Sir Knights for making this a success.  
 
October has not been a good month. My wife, Ruth, has been in the hospital for two 
weeks as I write this, so my concentration has not been on the York Rite. Hopefully, this 
will improve soon.  
 
I encourage you to bring up the advantages of the York Rite with your Blue Lodge 
Brethren who have not yet taken advantage of the additional Light in Freemasonry 
offered by associated Masonic Bodies and Rites.  
 
Plans will be underway in the near future for organizing Commandery Christmas 
observances. More to follow on this.  
 
Sorry this is a short missive. I wish all the best for our Sir Knights and their families. SK  
 
Alan T. Spreen, REGC  

 


